
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

CITY OF MILTON-FREEWATER 

Posted May 1, 2020 

 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Milton-Freewater, Umatilla 
County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 
30, 2021 will be held via the virtual platform “Zoom” while we practice social distancing.  
This is due to COVID-19 and the executive orders issued by Governor Kate Brown.  
The meeting will take place on May 18, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  The purpose of the meeting 
is to receive the budget message and allow an opportunity for public comments on the 
proposed budget.  In order to comply with Governor Kate Brown’s executive order No. 
20-16, we ask that all written testimony regarding the proposed preliminary budget and 
proposed use of State Revenue Sharing Funds, which the City is proposing the funds 
be used for public safety purposes, be submitted to City Manager Linda Hall at 
linda.hall@milton-freewater-or.gov by 12:00 p.m. PST on May 13, 2020. 

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 6, 2020, 
and will be available on the city website at www.mfcity.com.  

This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  
Any person may call into the meeting by dialing – 1-253-215-8782, meeting id:  
845 4541 3921, password: 794177 to hear the discussion.  All public testimony must be 
submitted to City Manager Linda Hall at linda.hall@milton-freewater-or.gov by  
12:00 p.m. PST on May 13, 2020.   
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